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July 18, 2022 
 
Mr. Kyle Harms 
Office of the Treasurer 
LOCAL 
 
 
Dear Mr. Harms:  
 

The Executive Council, in a meeting held on this date, approved the Board of Regents – University of 
Iowa request for an emergency allocation in the amount of $14,051.50, subject to audit of actual invoices. On 
July 3, 2020, a leaking pressure relief valve caused water damages in the mechanical room at the Biology 
Building. Request was to cover costs. 
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Greg Starcevic  
Acting Executive Secretary 
 
 
cc: John Nash, Director of Facilities, Board of Regents, State of Iowa  

Camille Walters, Risk Management Administrator, University of Iowa 
Andrea Anania, Board of Regents  

 Aimee Claeys, Board of Regents  
 Linda Leto, Department of Management  
 


